
TOWN SPACE NEEDS COMMITTEE MEETING 
MARCH 9, 2020 
 
 
1.Convened March 9,at 6:30pm 
 2.Reviewed and approved the minutes of the February meeting 
 3.Ileana Saros reported on her consultation with the N.H.Preservation Alliance, 
    on the average attendance of voters at the last 10 town meetings ,and on the 
    existing library. Thank you Ileana 
4.Mike Riess shared information that he discussed with Roger LaRochelle 
5.Audrey Johnson presented 4 different options for a possible new library and 
   a few existing libraries to compare with. Thank you Audrey 
6.open discussion 
7.Adjourned 7:45 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Jack Sheehan 
 


